
Te Pihinga Hub Newsletter Term 3, #1  2019
Matipo - Horoeka - Toe Toe

Kia Ora Parents!

Welcome back to Term 3 !
This is a brief newsletter today to welcome you back and share some of the upcoming events 

in the term. We are excited about the learning opportunities we have ahead of us!

Circle Time 

Circle Time is a lesson set aside to grow social and emotional skills from a biblical worldview. 
This week we are focussing on getting the small choices right, out of respect for our 

classmates, teachers and to honour God. We will also be looking at our Levels of Behaviour 
and the consequences to ourselves and others with the choices we make. 

You will see new “Shoes Off” signs in the hub. This is one of the small things that we are 
encouraging the children to show respect with this week. Please ask them how they are 

going, and what the word “Kaitiakitanga” means to them. 

Wk 1-3 Various LIGHTS excursions are likely to take place during 
Weeks 1 - 3.  As we are often trying to a organise a trip with 
very busy boutique growers or farmers, sometimes 
confirmation of a date can come later rather than sooner. We 
apologise in advance if not much notice is given, however 
there is likely to be no cost for the trips if we can get parent 
transport. 

Wk 3
1-8pm

Tues 6 August School Closes at 1pm for Parent/Student/Teacher 
Conferences

Wk 5/6 Every Day Swimming Lessons at Selwyn Aquatic Centre - Swimming 
lessons will happen every day during Week 5 & 6. We walk to 
the Aquatic Centre. TP lessons will taken place between 11 and 
1pm. More details to follow. 

Up-and-Coming Events

Well done to those who went to Foster Park in Week 10!
The children had fun, upheld our school values, and it was a pleasure to see their joy. This 
term we are sure we will have some children reach 200 points, and therefore be eligible to 

visit Foster Park again! Remember the small choices matter!


